
	

The	Bulldog	Club	Brief	–	Fall	2018	

This	fall,	the	Bulldog	Club	was	able	to	maintain	the	momentum	to	support	its	mission	statement	as	it	relates	to	ALL	AGMS	students:	
“Supporting	ALL	AGMS	students,	what	and	where	they	play.”	

To	date	for	the	2018-19	school	year,	we	have	raised	$34,000	this	year	through	305	individual	donations	and	banner	sales.	

Here	is	a	snapshot	of	what	your	donations	to	the	Bulldog	Club	have	funded	so	far	this	year:	

• Purchased	new	football	uniforms	(away	this	year,	we	did	home	last	year)	
• Purchased	new	softball	uniforms	
• Provided	all	new	FIT	equipment	for	all	students	
• Upgraded	the	field	maintenance	contracts	(football	and	baseball)	with	additional	scopes	of	work	to	include	weed	

prevention,	regular	fertilization	and	soil	testing.		Procured	the	services	of	a	new	maintenance	contractor	that	has	the	
appropriate	equipment	to	maintain	an	athletic	field	

• Trimmed	trees	around	the	baseball	field	to	get	branches	out	of	the	field	of	play	
• Purchased	training	aids	for	a	variety	of	sports	
• Purchased	new	protection	mats	for	the	baseball/softball	home	plate	area	
• Purchased	new	mats	and	repaired	fencing	around	the	batting	cage	area	
• Purchased	dirt	and	assisted	parent	volunteers	to	get	the	softball	field	ready	to	play	for	the	fall	
• Arranged	for	food	trucks	at	the	football	games	
• Refinished	the	gym	floor	

	

As	you	probably	know,	the	main	field	upgrade	was	completed	last	summer	and	the	field	withstood	the	fall	football	season	in	fine	
shape.		Special	thanks	to	Head	Football	Coach	Wilmot	who	practiced	in	the	gym	during	wet	weather	to	keep	the	field	in	good	
condition.		Mr.	Folk	is	still	working	with	CMS	on	resurfacing	the	track.	We	have	several	projects	in	the	works	for	spring,	stay	tuned	
for	more	information	on	those.		Also,	we	would	like	to	give	a	special	thanks	to	Harrison	Jones	who	is	helping	coordinate	the	
maintenance	of	the	baseball	infield.		It’s	a	lot	of	work	and	we	really	appreciate	it.	

Fall	Sports	Teams	Results:			

• Golf	went	undefeated	with	a	6-0	record	
• Softball	finished	with	a	10-4	record	
• Football	finished	3-4	
• Volleyball	finished	1-13	

  
Thanks	to	your	generosity	and	support,	Bulldog	Spirit	is	alive	and	well	and	great	things	are	happening!	

Sincerely,	
	
Stacy	Beard	
Kipp	Kiger	
Jay	Perry		
Wendy	Wilson	
Bulldog	Club	Committee	


